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March 21, 2022 

 

City of Crossville 
Attn: Valerie Hale, City Clerk 
392 North Main Street 
Crossville, TN 38555 

Dear Mayor Mayberry and City Council Members: 

We respectfully request your approval for street closure for the Taste of Crossville event. Taste of 
Crossville is an annual event, planned by Downtown Crossville, Inc. and is scheduled for Thursday, 
September 8, 2021. Please review the attached map for the requested street closings. We request 
the streets be closed by 3:00pm on Thursday, September 8th and re-opened at 9:00pm on the 
same day. 

 

As in prior DCI event, Patrick Guthrie, Vice-President of DCI, will be in contact with Kevin Music to 
iron out the details of the gates, etc. for the event. We look forward to continuing to partner with 
the City of Crossville Street Department following approval of the requested street closure to 
finalize the details for the event. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact Patrick Guthrie (931)510-1613 or myself (931)335-3950. 

 

Thank you for your consideration of our request, 

 

Allison Crawford 
Taste of Crossville Committee Chair 
Downtown Crossville, Inc Board Member 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 

2022 Taste of Crossville 
 

Gates marked in Blue 
 
 

 
 
 


